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SEATTLE, Dec. 20, 2016 - Boeing is saddened to hear of the accident involving an Aerosucre Colombia 727-200
cargo airplane near Puerto Carreno, Colombia. We extend our deepest condolences to the families of those who
perished, as well as our best wishes for the recovery of those injured. Boeing stands ready to provide technical
assistance under the direction of government investigating authorities.
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